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24th June 2010
A Council Meeting will be held in the Council Chamber, Sheskburn House on Monday 28th June 2010 at 7.00pm

________________________________________________________________________

AGENDA

1. Apologies and Chairman’s Business.

2. Minutes of the Council Meeting held on 24th May 2010 (enclosed)
3. Matters arising from the Minutes, as per list.

4. Applications for Planning Permission (see attached Schedule).
5. Northern Ireland Housing Executive – District Housing Plan

6. Building Control Report (enclosed).
7. Environmental Health and Enforcement Report (enclosed).
8. Development Services Report (enclosed).
9. Interim Report from Corporate Services (enclosed).

10. AGM Committees (deferred from the AGM)
11. Community Rescue Service 

(Requested by Councillor P McShane)

12. Capital Expenditure 2010/2011

(Requested by Councillor P McShane)

13. Conferences, Courses etc
14. Notices of Applications under the Licensing (NI) Order 1996 and Betting, Gaming, Lotteries and Amusements (NI) Order 1985.

15. Sealing of Documents

16. Correspondence
(a) Letter dated 12th May from Strabane District Council regarding Community Benefit Clauses in Council Contracts (re-circulated as requested by Council)
(b) Letter from Mr O’Flaherty, Chairperson of the Organising Committee,  requesting some form of sponsorship for the County Antrim Milk Cup (re-circulated as requested by Council)

(c) Letter dated 2nd June from the First and Deputy First Ministers in reply to Cllr Matthews, President of NILGA, regarding his letter of support for the call from Strabane District Council for a Regulatory Framework for Oil, Solid Fuel and LPG (enclosed)
(d) Letter dated 14th June 2010 from the Chartered Institute of Housing in Northern Ireland regarding the report of the Independent Commission on the Future for Housing in Northern Ireland. (enclosed)

(e) Letter dated 14th June 2010 from Roads Service regarding issues raised at the Council Meeting of 24th May 2010. (enclosed)

(f) Letter dated 15th June 2010 from Argyll & Bute Council regarding the proposed Campbeltown – Ballycastle Ferry Service (enclosed)

(g) Letter dated 18th June 2010 from the Causeway Coast Communities Consortium seeking Council’s support in opposing the proposed housing development  (0107/F) on lands opposite Clare Park (enclosed)
(h) NILGA News May/June 2010 (enclosed)

(i) Other Correspondence/Reports circulated

(j) Correspondence/Reports not circulated

(i) Translink – ‘Lets Go Together’ publication – future steps for public transport
R G Lewis

Clerk & Chief Executive

Encs

